
 
 

 

July 25, 2019 
 
To the Honorable, the Common Council 
 
Dear Members: 
 
Re:  Common Council File Number 190305 
 
Attached is the written objection to file number 190305, Motion relating to the recommendations 
of the Licenses Committee relative to licenses, relating to the recommendation of: 
 
Renewal, with a twenty (20) day suspension, based upon the police report, and applicant, 
aldermanic, and neighborhood testimony of the Extended Hours Establishments, Food Dealer, 
Filling Station, and Weights & Measures licenses for Kulwant Dhillon for the premises located 
at 3381 N 35th St (“35th Hometown”) in the 7th aldermanic district. 
 
Renewal, with a ten (10) day suspension, based upon items #6-17 in the police report and 
aldermanic testimony of the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses for 
Marcos Ramos-Garcia for the premises located at 1619 S 1st St (“Points View Boite”) in the 12th 
aldermanic district. 
 
This matter will be heard by the full Council at its Tuesday, July 30, 2019 meeting.  Pursuant to 
City Ordinances, a roll call vote will be taken to confirm that all members have read the attached 
statements and materials. 
 
 
    Respectfully, 

 
    Nik Kovac, Chair 
    Licenses Committee 
cc:  All Council Members 
       City Attorney’s Office 
       Common Council/City Clerk – License Division 
       CCF 190305 
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Kuether-Steele, Molly

From: Emil Ovbiagele <emil@ovblaw.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 24, 2019 4:13 PM
To: Kuether-Steele, Molly; Owczarski, Jim
Cc: Paul Oberer; kool1dhillon@Yahoo.com; Laura Bauer
Subject: Kool Petroleum, Inc. (3381 N 35th Street) - July 30, 2019 Common Council Hearing 

Good Afternoon: 
 
This Firm represents Kool Petroleum Inc. (Agent- Kulwant Dhilion) as it relates to the above referenced matter.  
 
We are in receipt of the Report of the Licensing Committee relating to the committee’s hearing/findings. This email 
is being sent to preserve my Client’s objections to the committee’s findings and to reserve my client’s rights to 
present oral arguments to the general common council relating to my client’s objections at the July 30, 2019 meeting 
as it relates to the licensing committee’s recommendation.  
 
Feel free to reach out to me with any questions or concerns as it relates to this matter.  
 
Regards,  
 
Emil Ovbiagele, JD, MBA 
Attorney  

OVB Law & Consulting S.C. 
839 N Jefferson Street 
Suite 502 
Milwaukee, WI 53202 
414.585.0588 (office)  
414. 255. 3031 (fax) 

The preceding email message may be confidential or protected by the attorney-client privilege. It is not intended for transmission to, or receipt by, 
any unauthorized persons. If you have received this message in error, please (i) do not read it, (ii) reply to the sender that you received the message in 
error, and (iii) erase or destroy the message. Legal advice contained in the preceding message is solely for the benefit of the OVB Law & Consulting, 
S.C. client(s) represented by the Firm in the particular matter that is the subject of this message, and may not be relied upon by any other party. 

 








